
Dear Partners, 
  
Due to increase currency rate of Japanese yen,  
  
There will be an increase of cost for Kilews Torque Meter Series. 
  
So we would like to inform you that KTM-15/150/250(CE & Non CE) price will increased by 13%, 
  
And the new price will take effect start on 17th of Oct, 2016. 
  
  
Kindly notice if you would like to purchase torque meter before the date of 17th of Oct, 2016,  
  
The total order quantity of torque meter(KTM-15/150/250) cannot be over 3 SETS for each 
distributor,  
  
with each model can only order 1 SET. If the ordering quantity is more than 1 SET each model, 
We will charge by the new price. 
  
  
Sorry for any inconvenience caused to you. 
  
  
Best regards, 
  
Loover-Kilews Industrial Co., Ltd. 
 


